Bii DEVELOPMENT

TE MANATU WHAKAHIATO ORA

Mr Tom Dickie
fyi-request-12446-127b03e0@requests.fyi.org.nz

17 MAR 2020

Dear Tom Dickie,

On 14 March 2020, you emailed the Ministry of Social Development (the
Ministry) requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982, the following
information:

e The amount of NZ dollars provided to Registered Community Housing
Providers (CHPs) and the resultant number of people occupied in new
housing accommodation constructed in the calendar year of 2019, as a
direct consequence of the monies provided to CHPs within the calendar
year of 2019, that otherwise would not have resulted in the housing
accommodation having been constructed and people housed.

We have transferred your request to the Ministry of Housing and Urban
Development (HUD). The information to which your request related is
believed to be more closely connected with the functions of HUD. In these
circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act
to transfer your request.

You will hear further from HUD concerning your request. If you would like to
discuss this request with the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development,
you can email them on the following email address:
OIA_Requests@hud.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

/ B

Kate Satterthwaite
General Manager, Ministerial and Executive Services
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